
From: ShirleyWalsh@nlh.nl.ca [mailto:ShirleyWalsh@nlh.nl.ca]  
Sent: Wednesday, June 10, 2020 9:47 AM 
To: Jacqui Glynn <jglynn@pub.nl.ca> 
Cc: Dennis Browne <dbrowne@bfma-law.com>; Fleming, <dfleming@coxandpalmer.com>; 
dporter@poolealthouse.ca; Hayes, Gerard <ghayes@newfoundlandpower.com>; NL Public Utilities 
Board <ito@pub.nl.ca>; jbrown@oktlaw.com; 

; Stephen 
Fitzgerald <sfitzgerald@bfma-law.com>; sluk@oktlaw.com; NLHRegulatory@nlh.nl.ca 
Subject: Re: [External] NLH - Labrador Interconnected System Network Additions Policy Review and 
Labrador Interconnected System Transmission Expansion Study - Technical Conference 
 
Good Morning,  
 
Hydro does not have any additional RFIs for this matter at this time.    
 
As we continue to work through this matter, I ask that any emails to Hydro be copied to our 
NLH Regulatory address.    
 
Thank you,  
Shirley  
 

 

   Shirley Walsh 
Senior Legal Counsel - Regulatory 
Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro - a Nalcor Energy company 
c. 709 685-4973   
e. ShirleyWalsh@nlh.nl.ca 
w. www.nlhydro.com 

 




